On Saturday January 22, the

Halifax Pride committee in conjunction

with Reflections Cabaret

unveiled the new theme and logo

for 2005: “Proud Halifax Pride”.

The theme and logo launch occurred

at Reflections Cabaret’s

‘Halfway to Pride” night.

Amidst a pretty full house, Halifax

Pride Ambassador III Kara

Redden and several members of

the Pride Committee unveiled the

banner sized logo and announced

the theme..

“As a community we are proud

of our past: our history, our

culture and the achievements we

have made advancing equality for

LGBT peoples. In 2005 we as a

community will see another hard

won right achieved with the legal

recognition of same-sex marriage;

this has come with support

from many communities. Our

theme for 2005, “Proud Halifax

Pride”, represents the celebration

we feel for these achievements.

It acknowledges the support

that has come from other communities

who have aided and

supported our own. Thirdly, it

was chosen to display our pride

for Halifax as a whole: Halifax’s

diversity, acceptance and support

for all communities that comprise

the mosaic that is Halifax. As a

theme, “Proud Halifax Pride”

is poised to embrace all communities

that are part of Halifax

and the HRM while at the same

time celebrating our own LGBT

community” says a Halifax Pride

committee press release.

To aid Halifax Pride in its 2005

events fundraising efforts Reflections

Cabaret donated Saturday

evening’s cover charge to the Pride

Committee of which a portion

of these funds were donated to

ISCANS Indian Ocean Tsunami

Relief Effort.

Halifax Pride would like to

thank Reflections Cabaret for providing

a venue for the theme and

logo launch and a special thanks

to Lee Bent who was the graphic

designer for this year’s logo.

Keep up to date on the latest

Halifax Pride developments: visit

Halifax Pride’s website: www.halifaxpride.

org and visit often.
